VERNON TOWNSHIP
Budget Hearing Notice

   The Vernon Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed township budget for the fiscal year 2021-2022.  It will be held on March 29, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. via zoom. See instructions below.

  The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.

   A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at the home of Loren Cole, Clerk, 10877 N. Lincoln Rd., Clare, MI after March 27, 2021. 

Topic: Vernon Township Budget Hearing
Time: March 29, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86700877921?pwd=LzdiYXQ0TEVqN21tODE3VnJoTXhCZz09

Meeting ID: 867 0087 7921
Passcode: N7h4En
One tap mobile
+19292056099,,86700877921#,,,,*576854# US (New York)
+13017158592,,86700877921#,,,,*576854# US (Washington DC)
Dial by your location
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
Meeting ID: 867 0087 7921
Passcode: 576854
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcgjH8DWxU









